
Welcome to the first report from the NDSU/UMN Potato Late Blight spore trapping network. 
There were 6 locations reporting for the first week ending July 12. No late blight spores were 
recovered in the filters. As you can see in the legend of the map, green dots indicate no late 
blight spores recovered.  
 
 

 


